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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
AND
SEPA THRESHOLD DETERMINATION

Draft ordinance No. 1062
Updating the 2024 Parks, Recreation, and Open Space (PROS) Plan
7:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 9, 2024
In-person or Via Zoom

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82686704018
ID: 826 8670 4018

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Normandy Park,
Washington, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday. January 9 at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom and
in-person at City Hall in Normandy Park. The purpose of the hearing will be to take public
testimony concerning a draft ordinance No. 1062 regarding the Parks, Recreation and
Open Space Plan (PROS Plan). The purpose of the ordinance is to update the Parks,
Recreation and Open Space Plan which is a planning document that will guide parks
projects for a period of 20 years beginning in March 2024.

The purpose of this notice is to invite interested parties to testify or submit written
evidence or information regarding the action. Such comments become part of the record.
Upon completion of the public hearing the City Council will direct further action. The action
of the City Council may be appealed to the Growth Management Hearings Board.

The SEPA responsible official has determined that this Type V action does not have a
probable significant adverse impact on the environment and that the issuance of a threshold
Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) is appropriate. This DNS is issued after using
the optional DNS process in WAC 197-11-355 and in accordance with NPMC
18.150.060(7). This may be the only opportunity to comment on the environmental
impacts of the proposal. The proposal may include mitigation measures under applicable
codes. A copy of the subsequent threshold determination for the specific proposal may be
obtained upon request.

Any interested party may submit written comments on this proposal. Written comments on
the DNS must be submitted to the Normandy Park City Clerk in person, by postal mail, or
by email to Erin Smith, City Clerk, at esmith@normandyparkwa.govv before 4:00 pm,
Tuesday, January 9, 2024.

The applicant is the City of Normandy Park. A copy of the draft legislation is available for
review on the City website, and hard copies can be requested.

Questions about the draft legislation or about the public hearing should be emailed to Erin
Smith, City Clerk, at esmith@normandyparkwa.gov: or by telephone at (206) 248-8248;
or USPS mail to 801 SW 174th St., Normandy Park, WA 98166.
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